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STAFF REPORT

FAIRFIELD -- Demand for local food is growing. We see it in the traffic at local farmers' markets, and even major grocery store chains are catering to the public's desire for local food. 

But are there other ways for farmers to connect with more of today's busy consumers? Apparently so.

On Nov. 15, "Reaching Your Customers in the New Marketplace: Buying Clubs, Distributors and On-Line Farmers Markets" will present information on some of the new markets with which farmers and food producers are connecting.

Featuring an opening presentation with Abby Holm, creator of Local Foods Plymouth, an online farmers market operating in Plymouth, N.H., the fullday conference will also feature information on how buying clubs are formed and how they interact with local farmers. 

Distributors will explain how they work with farmers to purchase local products and participants will have an opportunity to hear directly from farmers using technology to reach new consumers. Afternoon workshops include a hands-on session in the computer lab, walking through the steps of creating an e-commerce Web site.

"Reaching Your Customers in the New Marketplace" will take place at Kennebec Valley Community College in Fairfield from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Registration is $30 per person and includes a local foods lunch from Apollo's Bistro of Waterville. 

The conference is sponsored by Heart of Maine RC&D and the Western Mountains Alliance, with support from Maine Department of Agriculture, Food and Rural Resources and Farm Service Agency. For more information or to register, contact the Western Mountains Alliance at (207) 778-3885 or visit www.westernmountainsalliance.org.

